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Welcome  
Nau Mai Haere Mai   

Fáilte  

 

Maligayang pagdating  
Welkom 

Willkommen 
ɼʦʙʨʦ ʧʦʞʘʣʦʚʘʪʴ 

Afio mai 
Malo e lelei  

Selamat datang  
Bienvenida 

Ahlan Wa Sahlan  
Velkommen 

Salam 
Croeso 

Youkoso 
Mabuhay 

Kia ora te whanau, 
Catholic Character 
Acts of service - During Lent we are encouraged to engage in acts of service. Service is 
when we do something for the good and well being of others. We might get a thrill from doing 
this but  generally the action  benefits others. Recent studies have shown that our own 
happiness can be increased by the ways we think about and then act for the good of other 
people. An act of service is a really great way of being the active Christ in our world and is 
part of the mission of the Catholic Church and our school. 
Last night I had the pleasure of being with a group that commit to acts of service on a regular 
basis- our school PTA.  
Paula Reidy, Cilla Toroa, Cathy Crooks, Hayley Honiss, Rachel Scott  have families, 
jobs, pets, commitments and obligations like everyone else in our community, however, they 
also make the choice to be an act of service for our school. In 2017 they raised $10,000, and 
the benefits are seen in the library books our students enjoy, the new painting of our 
classrooms, and the high ratio of devices each class has. 
Maybe you can consider being an act of service and joining our lovely PTA to spread the 
load. This year we want to continue with maintaining our library, painting Room 4, and 
purchasing the end of lease laptops that our students use. We also want to update our 
playground, and that will take a huge effort from all. Or you could consider taking a fortnightly 
position as a road patrol volunteer.  
Currently Fiona Tansley and Estelle Henrys are 
doing weekly supervision due to gaps in our 
roster.  Please consider  being an act of service 
making our school community one of your 
many  priorities. 
 
Casual Vacancy on BoT  
Last week we placed the following advertisement in 
the Independent Herald and on our school website. 
If this vacancy interests you, please email the office 
directly. These will be forwarded on to Duncan 
Scott, our Board Chair. 
 
Garden to Table 
We have two paid positions available for the 
Garden to Table programme beginning in Term 2. 
One is for a kitchen specialist, and one is for a 
garden specialist. The positions involve working 
with the R2 children for half a day each fortnight, 
possibly weekly, to support the maintenance of the 
garden and the cooking programme. If you are 
interested in one of these roles please contact me 
for an application pack. 
 
 

 
March is Coming ð Letõs  Get Movinõ!    
We are a MovinôMarch School and are participating in this month-long active travel 
celebration. MovinôMarch is organised by Greater Wellington Regional Council and our local 
council.  Itôs all about walking or wheeling WOW to school and everyone can take part. Yes!  
Even if you live too far away to walk, scoot or bike, MovinôMarch can still work for you. Over 
the next two weeks we will be mapping where our school families live and exploring with our 
seniors   Park and Stride spots where parents can park that offer a safe route to school. 
Using these Park and Stride spots works for younger children who need that stepping stone 
before walking longer distances and older children relish the independence of getting there 
themselves, having some fresh air and catching up with friends. Look for more Movinô March 
details next week.   
 

 

Ra whanau kia koe é Kristian who celebrates his 
birthday on Friday 23 Feb. And  happy birthday to 
Eugene, who celebrates her birthday on 27  Feb. 

 

Ngǖ Rerenga Kǿrero ñ Maori Phrase of the Week   
mǖra: garden     E toro mai ana ngǕ tȊǭ ki te mǕra. 
      The tȊǭ are visiting the garden. 

Upcoming DatesñTerm 1 
Week 4 

Thurs 22 Feb School Prayers 

Fri 23 Feb Sushi Friday 

Week 5 

Mon  26 Feb Swimming 

Tues 27 Feb Pizza Lunches 

Mandarin Lessons 

Wed 28 Feb Before School Walking Bus 

10am-11am Swimming 

5.30pm-7.30pm BOT Meeting 

Thurs 1 Mar Y7-8 Student Leadership Day 

Fri 2 Mar Sushi Friday 

2.15pm School Assembly 

Week 6 

Mon 5 Mar Swimming 

Tues 6 Mar Pizza Lunches 

Mandarin Lessons 

Wed 7 Mar Swimming 

11.15am Visit Art Exhibitionï Coexistence  

Thurs 8 Mar School Prayers 

Fri 9 Mar Sushi Friday 

Week 7 

Mon 12 Mar Swimming 

Tues 13 Mar Pizza Lunches 

Yr 3 Sports Festival 

Mandarin Lessons 

Wed 14 Mar Swimming 

Thurs 15 Mar School  Prayers 

Fri 16 Mar Sushi Friday 

Fancy Feet WOW Day 

 2.15pm School Assembly 

Term Dates 2018 

Term 1 Thursday 1 February to Friday 13 April. 
(Includes Easter holidays. School closed from Fri 30 March ïTues 

3 April). 

Term 2 Monday 30 April to Friday 5 July.  

(Please note Teacher Only Day Tuesday 5 June). 

Term 3 Monday 23 July to Friday 31  

September. 

Term 4 Monday 15 October to Tuesday 18  

December.  

Ngǖ mihi nui,  Tania Savage  

http://www.omniglot.com/soundfiles/russian/welcome_ru.mp3
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P a g e  2   Swimming 

Otari Parish News 

World Day of Prayer (from Suriname)                                                                                 
Place: St Thomas More Church (30 Worcester Street, Wilton)                                                                                              
Date &Time: Friday 2 March, 7pm. Supper will follow the service                                                             
The 2018 WDP theme is ñAll Godôs Creation is very good.ò                                                                                             
Come along and join the Catholic Parish of Otari, St Anne @ Ward Northland/Wilton, St Lukeôs Angli-
can Parish Wadestown, and the Wadestown Presbyterian Church for the World day of Prayer service 
in your local area.      
 
Calling all Altar Servers : Current and those wishing to be Altar Servers                              
The parish will be having a training session on Sunday 4 March at 2pm in St Teresa's church.  At this meeting we will 
have some current altar servers talking about their experiences and there will also be an opportunity for new altar servers 
to put their name onto the church roster for serving. This includes those who already altar serve or wish to altar serve at St 
Thomas More Church.  

Rm 4 Writing 
Cyclone Gita is very strong.  The wind is blowing hard.  The rain is very  

heavy.  By Sebastian 

 

Cyclone Gita is coming. The wind is strong.    By Miguel 

 

The rain is pouring out of the sky today.    By Clementine 

 

The wind is blowing hard.   By Elijah 

 

The rain is falling out of the sky.   By Aliceo 

 

The rain is pouring fast on the concrete.  I got wet coming in to school.  Cyclone Gita is very strong.    By Quinny 


